
Dear Friends of the Academy. 
  
I am emailing in thanks for the grant I received from you late last year to help 
support me on my design secondment. 
I have just returned from spending 4 weeks with Sydney Theatre Company 
assisAng their Resident Designer Elizabeth Gadsby and Freelance Designer 
David Fleischer  It was an incredible experience that I could not have been a part 
of without your assistance. 
I just submiHed my final assignment of this degree that was in regards to the 
Secondment, and am more than happy to email it through if you are interested. 
  
My conAnual thanks, 
Georgia


